
The 2024-2025 Academic Year Spring Semester Meeting 

 

Under the leadership of our Department Chair, Prof. Dr. Kamile ÖZTÜRK, the meeting for the 

Spring semester of the 2024-2025 Academic Year was held with the participation of our faculty 

members. During the meeting, the plans for the department's activities in the spring semester were 

reviewed, and information was provided about the electronic attendance system. Suggestions were 

gathered for the regular cataloging and enhancement of department activities within the scope of 

quality. 

 

 


